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30th June 2021 
 
Re: New Year 7 Students 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In preparation for your child joining us on Wednesday 1st September 2021 we are looking forward to 
virtual transition day next week on Friday 9th July. We will be sending booklets to each of our students 
(via their Primary schools) and will also be offering all our Primary feeder schools 3 different live 
broadcasts on Friday 9th July to support students to have a positive experience next week. The 
broadcasts will give students an interactive experience and we are excited to have this opportunity to 
communicate with them. There will also be links to the new intake section of our website for students 
to access the interactive work which will include quizzes and a virtual postcard (these links will be 
added early next week). 
  
There will be a series of mini activities for students to complete on the day too which will focus on 
different activities from a selection of subjects, well-being, goals and ambitions in order to support their 
transition to secondary school.  We have planned these activities in short segments as we do not wish 
to overwhelm the students. 
 
If you have any questions following these sessions, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr B Armstrong 
Assistant Principal, Behaviour and Attitudes 
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